
From: Patxi Larrocea-Phillips
To: Lloyd Knight
Cc: Terry Lee; Dave Wenk
Subject: {External}Idaho Noxious Weed Control Association - Comments on IDAPA 02.06.09
Date: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 10:26:32 AM
Attachments: ISDA_Comment_5-19-2021.pdf

Lloyd –
 
Please see the attached comments submitted on behalf of the Idaho Noxious Weed Control Association
regarding IDAPA 02.06.09 – Rules Governing Invasive Species and Noxious Weeds. We will see you on Friday
for the next rulemaking meeting.
 
Thank you,
 
Patxi Larrocea-Phillips
Idaho Noxious Weed Control Association
55 SW 5th Avenue, Suite 100
Meridian, Idaho 83642
 
PH: (208) 888-0988
patxi@amgidaho.com
 
NOTICE: This e-mail, including attachments, constitutes a confidential communication. It is not intended for
transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized persons. If you have received this communication in error,
do not read it. Please delete it from your system without copying it, and notify the sender by reply e-mail or
by calling  (208) 888-0988 so that our address record can be corrected. Thank you.
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